Erasmus

My name is Luka Zhvania, I am a graduate student of the Georgian Technical University, Faculty

of Agricultural Sciences and Biosystems Engineering (Food Technologies). From January 2021 to June of
the same year, I was on an Erasmus+ exchange program in France, specifically at the Faculty of Food
Science at ISA Lille University.

My first emotion was related to the evening of arrival when I arrived in the city of Lille, the sun was
setting. Here I took the first photo and realized what a pleasant five months lay ahead.

Although half a year is not a very long period to get particularly deep knowledge, I am very satisfied
with all the subjects I have chosen and passed. I would like to single out "Physical, Chemical and
Microbiological Characterization of Food Products". We had a lot of laboratory classes in this course,
which were very interesting, and, most importantly, we did not have one in Georgia. Also, a very
interesting and attractive subject for me was “Nutrition”, which taught me a lot of things to use in my
personal life.




Very big thanks to Mrs. Amira and all the other professors for their labor and professionality.

I would like to mention the non-professional experience related to studying in an international group,
where I met people from many different religions, societies, and traditions from different parts of the
world.

I would like to thank the Erasmus team (Department of International Relations) of the Georgian
Technical University, as well as the Erasmus team of the European Union for providing such
opportunities to students from developing countries. Such experience is extremely important not only
for personal career and professional development but also for the development of the country.

I got a lot of positive emotions while traveling in Europe and France, which will remain an
unforgettable memory of my life.



